Elmer, Linda

From: Janis, Brian < Brian.Janis@harley-davidson.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 11:50 AM **To:** Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda; Pfaff, Richard

Cc: devitta@wi.rr.com

Subject: RE:Resolution to a Certificate of Appropriateness @3112 w. Kilbourn ave.

Attachments: 3312kilbourn.pdf

Hello Jim-

I'm Anne and Ned's neighbor at 3002 w kilbourn ave. and unfortunately i'm unable to attend meeting scheduled for tomorrow at 3:00 pm due to my 2nd shift working hours.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for Anne and Ned's decision in wanting to move forward with a high quality asphalt product for the following reasons

feasibility- material/labor for slate roof @ approx 50% of property value **visibility** - house is on dead end with limited visibility to roof by public

Anne and Ned are champions in supporting all aspects of our community (Concordia) including http://www.hcni.org/

I'm hopeful that the correct decision is made to support a high quality asphalt roof, as i personally feel its a disservice to our community to expect anyone to spend upwards of 90K for a roof; I'm confident that a compromise/exception can be granted due in part of the items I mention above.

Sincerely,

Brian Janis

Harley-Davidson Motor Co. Power Train Operations Pilgrim rd. 2nd shift Powder Coat Team Leader 414-559-8884

This communication (including any attachments) is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only and may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise legally protected. Any unauthorized use or dissemination of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail message and delete all copies of the original communication. Thank you for your cooperation. -